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Standing Committee Local Board or External Organization 
Civic Works Committee Elgin Area Primary Water Supply 

Lake Huron Primary Water Supply 
London Transit Commission 

Community and 
Protective Services 

London Police Services Board  
London Public Library 
Middlesex London Health Unit 
Museum London 

Corporate Services 
Committee 

Covent Garden Market  
Eldon House 
Western Fair Association 

Planning and 
Environment Committee 

Kettle Creek Conservation Authority  
Lower Thames Valley Conservation Authority  
Upper Thames River Conservation Authority  

Strategic Priorities and 
Policy Committee 

Housing Development Corporation 
London Airport Authority   
London Convention Centre 
London Downtown Business Association Improvement Area 
London Hydro 
London Economic Development Corporation 
London Middlesex Housing Corporation 
Old East Village Business Improvement Area 
Public Utilities Commission 
The Argyle Business Improvement Area 
Tourism London 

 
2. Civic Leaders Roundtable Event 
 
In addition to Standing Committee delegations, this report recommends the City host a Civic 
Leaders Roundtable Event. This would provide an opportunity to bring the many organizations that 
work hard to provide services to Londoners together in one room. Representatives from all ABCs 
and Community partners described in Appendix A would be invited. 
 
The Event would include four facilitated roundtable discussions, each centered on a Strategic Area 
of Focus from Council’s Strategic Plan as outlined below. 
 

1. Strengthening Our Community 
2. Building a Sustainable City  
3. Growing our Economy 
4. Leading in Public Service  

 
The Roundtable Event would provide a venue for strategic discussions. It would create opportunities 
for ABCs to engage not only with Municipal Council but also with each other. It would also allow 
organizations to engage in discussions about ways to better work together and strengthen 
relationships.   
 
Should Council endorse the recommendations in this report, it is recommended that this Roundtable 
occur late in 2016, following the Standing Committee Delegations.   
 
The two prong approach ensures that each organization is provided with an opportunity to update 
Municipal Council on their organizational activities as well as engage in strategic discussions in an 
informal, open environment. This report recommends evaluating the approach in 2017 to assess 
whether or not it should be adopted on an annual basis.    
 
Strategic Plan Alignment 
 
Administration was also directed to report back on how the Strategic Plans for the ABCs align with 
the Strategic Plan for the City of London. In order to help facilitate this process each ABC as well as 
organizations that were engaged during Strategic Plan development were sent a template to collect 
information. Submissions were received by every organization, except those that do not have formal 
Strategic Plans (Water Boards and PUC). The process was generally met with positive feedback 
and appears to have been a useful activity. 


